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2207 Concord Pike Box 269 

Wilmington, DE 19803 

 

                                                                                                               December 3, 2019 

 

 

     Hello Cary, 

 

       While some work has been continuing on replacing broken and stolen copper to the 

ground system at WSRY, it has been discovered that there may also be an issue with the 

transmission line.   

 

       The work that has been performed in the summer now allows the Gates One 

transmitter to stay on at 325 watts during the daytime. This is a slight improvement over 

6 months ago when the transmitter would have difficulty staying on at 310 watts at times.  

 

       Additional work will be need to be performed on the transmission line or have it 

replaced and on replacing copper strap and radials.  

 

Dan Oetting 

Operations Manager 

Reach Gospel Radio/Priority Radio Inc.   


